North Bay water recycling effort gets environmental
OKs
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An environmental impact report for a new North Bay water recycling program
has been reviewed and certified by member agencies and has completed the California Environmental Quality Act
review process.

Recycled water projects in the program are sponsored by local agencies, including the Las Gallinas Valley
Sanitary District and Novato Sanitary District, with help from the North Marin Water District.

In Marin County, recycled water will be provided to large landscapes, golf courses, school and park turf areas,
commercial users west of Highway 101, Fireman's Fund, Valley Memorial Park Cemetery and landscape irrigation
at Hamilton Field, including the U.S. Coast Guard housing area.
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